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December 22, 2023

MEMORANDUM

TO : Chief Secretary
All Ministerial Secretaries
All Agency Heads
The General Public

From : The Public Service Commission
Subject ¢ Public- Holiday- Christmas & New Year’s Day

In accordance with the Public Law 1995-134, Monday December 25%, 2023 and Monday
January 1%, 2024 are designated as public holidays. Additionally, Tuesday December 26%, 2023
is considered a Commission’s holiday, and Friday December 29, 2023 will be half day (regular
work hours from 8am-12pm) for general clean up in and outside Government buildings.
Furthermore, all Government offices throughout the Republic will be closed on December 25%,
December 26%, 2023, and January 1%, 2024.

Ministries and agencies however, shall ensure that essential public services are not affected.
Employees who are required to report to work on those days must report to work.

On behalf of the Government, the Public Service Commission wishes everyone a happy and
iday. Kom aolep emool.

Michael Konelios
Chairman, Public Service Commission

Copiesto:  President & Members of the Cabinet
Speaker & Members of the Nitijela
Chairman & Members of the Council of Irooj
Chief Justice, High Court & The Judiciary
Deans & Member of the Diplomatic Corps





